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October 23, 2024 
 
 
Dear Immanuel Friends, 
 
Exterior repairs on our church building (mortar and waterproofing), approved at the special 
congregational meeting July 21, 2024, have been completed.  The total cost was $46,511 which 
has been paid out of Foundation funds.  As discussed at the congregational meeting, we are 
providing a special giving opportunity to reimburse the Foundation in order to maintain an 
adequate cash reserve to meet future needs.  We are inviting you to participate by pledging to a 
two-year fund drive specifically to cover the monies required for the repairs.  This would be 
separate from your regular giving to the general fund of the church. Pledges must be fulfilled by 
December 31, 2026. 
 
We greatly appreciate your support of Immanuel, through involvement in service and financial 
contributions.   We also recognize the challenges of the current economy.  Please prayerfully 
consider participating in this fund drive as you are able and return the enclosed pledge form at 
your earliest convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
Immanuel Church Council members: 
Gary Arpin   Dorothy Hanna  John Swisher 

Alisha Cooper   Janet Ireton   Eugene Tillberg 

Rick Gibson   Randy Olson   Pastor Jacque Thornton 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEDGE REMINDER 
 

I/We pledged to donate: $______________ 

Frequency:          One Time Gift            Monthly Gift           Quarterly Gift            Yearly Gift 

Ways to Give:             Check # ________                 I’ve donated on Immanuel’s website 

Pledges must be fulfilled by December 31, 2026. 
Keep this page for your records. 

 

Immanuel Evangelical Lutheran Church 


